
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is this coming Saturday, on May 25, at Zacatecas Cafe in 

Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  We will be honoring and 

remembering our shipmates on eternal patrol, and their service to our nation. 

 

We are waiting for notification from the various July 4th parades, and will select 

one or more to attend with the Bonefish float.  I hope you will be able to join us for 

these fun events, and we will notify the base of time, location, etc., as soon as we 

have the schedule. 

 

I have been able to identify at least 180 submarine veterans who live throughout 

the Inland Empire that are not members of our base.  The next step is to find their 

address and phone number, and if possible their email so that we can contact them, 

inviting them to join our base.  Hopefully this will expand not only our base but 

our outreach and participation for submariners locally. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

The Dolphin Base is now in command of the Seawolf float.  Our best wishes for 

success went with it. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting this coming Saturday. 

 

Daryl Brock 


